
Minutes of Members Meeting  

 

TARPON SPRINGS ARTIST ASSOC: May 2, 2011 

 

Heather called meeting to order at 1:30 P.M. Board members present , Heather Risley, Patsy 

Renz, Ann Clark, Venues: Jane Lawson and Marilynn Pohlman, Co-treasurer, absent was Trish 

Gregory. 
 

Patsy and Heather fielded questions regarding monies spent in regards to Treasurer’s report.

(attached to Records copies) Jane lawson explained procedures and costs of April Heritage 

Museum Show. Heather thanked both for their efforts. She spoke about inquiries regarding 

Insurance for the Assoc. She is looking into it. (See Corrections)  
 

Patsy reported Assoc. has 134 members with 22 attending today. Newsletter information due by 

September 16, and deadline for upcoming calendar is September 23. Format is landscape with 

sizes depending on ability to format properly.  
 

PROGRAMS: Jane explained new programs for next season.Today’s demo is Joel Weinzettler 

using Old Master’s Technique. October tentatively Judy Rogers and Carol Loicacano in 

November. January, February and March will be connected with workshops. There is new 

lighting at Crystal Beach. Plein air will be as always on Fridays at 9:30A.M. She hopes to be at 

Innisbrook on the following Friday, the 8th. Also would like to go to Fred Howard 

Park. Members interested should call Jane for more information. Jane thought our April Picnic 

was one of the best. Plein Air Painters will have a Show at The Performing Arts Center in 

January and February. 

 

Heather has openings at the Performing Arts for the months of July/August and September/

October.  

 

WINNER OF ARTIST OF THE MONTH: Kathy Detrano. Kathy went over the current 

members who are hanging at the Cultural Center. She also would like our members to consider 

submitting their Landscape size paintings for consideration to appear on the cover, in color, in 

“The Gulf Harbors Newsletter” along with a bio, attached. 

 

Paintings to be picked up at The Performing Arts Center today.  

Meeting adjourned at 1:55 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Secretary, Ann Clark  

 

Correction to TSAA Meeting May 2, 2011  

 

It has been brought to my attention that on May 2, 2011, General meeting that President 

Heather Risley had looked into Insurance. She explained we are now a Limited Liability 

Corporation, so we don’t have to worry about insurance to cover us anymore, as becoming an 

LLC protects us from all lawsuits. We have all papers filed, and got our name registered with 

the State. We are now Tarpon Springs Art Assoc. LLC. 

 

Respectfully, Ann Clark  


